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IPOA Welcomes the Budget at Last

After all the speculation we now have our fate decided!
We welcome the introduction of a bond for small investors, as we have been advocating since the expiry of the SSIA scheme.

We are disappointed to see that no relief whatsoever has been given to property owners (Landlords) in the private rental sector.

We now have to face a carbon tax!  What a waste of money and we have to blame the Green T.D.’s for this ridiculous introduction – How much will this tax rise in the coming years?

The introduction of water charges and property tax will be fought totally and any Government that proposes to introduce these will be short lived.  The property owners of this country will defend their rights to the last in this area.

We suggest the Minister thinks hard and fast and reverses the carbon tax because the home owners of this Country will not tolerate it in the Finance Bill.
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